
21st – 25th of January 2019 

My week at Nursery 

Things I have been doing this week… 

We have been reading and acting out the story of ‘We’re going on a 

Bear Hunt.’ 

In maths we have been learning about Prepositions. 

 

Other things I may have enjoyed are: 

Using play-dough to make bears. 

We have been using tweezers to help the bears get out of the mud. 

We have been using pencil control sheets. 

Painting a bear for our cave. 

New children have been drawing self-portraits. 

Playing in our bear cave. 

 

Stories and songs, we have taken part in this week… 

We’re going on a bear hunt. 

Reading bear songs and poems. 

 

Dates for your diary… 

 
Whole School Breakfast – Thurs, 31st January 

The School Council will be providing free breakfasts to classes at 8.30am for the children 

to share with each other (pancakes, yogurts, fruit and fruit juice). 

 

WANTED 

Do you have any unwanted fancy dress wigs, hats etc you would be able to donated 

towards the Year 6 leaver photo booth box?  Please pass any donations to Mrs 

Moore. 

 

We would like to enhance our outside learning spaces and would appreciate any 

donations of old lego base plates, guttering (any shape and size), piping (ie copper, 

plastic, metal) or steering wheels.  Please pass any donations to Mrs Manley. 

 
Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Three”. 

 
 

 

 

 

 


